PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS

Angela D, Alsobrooks
County Executive

Dear Licensee,

After much consideration about COVID-19, and keeping in line with other Prince George’'s County Government
Agencies, the Board of License Commissioners is temporarily changing its’ mode of operation. These changes will
take place on Monday 3/16/2020 and include the following:

1.

Staffing- The office will remain open, however; access to County Government buildings have been
restricted to County employees. Employees are available to answer any license/application questions you
may have. Please contact the office using the main BOLC line (301)583-9980.

Renewals-Renewal applications may be submitted via mail or may be scanned and emailed to the office at
(BLC@co.pg.md.us) Please keep the original documents, as we will collect them at a later time if your
application has been emailed. Renewal payments shall be included in the application packet if mailed or
mailed separately if the application is emailed. Please use the following mailing address.

Prince George’s Board County of License Commissioners
9200 Basil Court Suite 420
Largo, MD 20774

The Prince George’s County Government has suspended all County Boards, Commission meetings and
Hearings. This includes the Board of License Commissioners. Once this suspension has been lifted and
normal operations have resumed, the BOLC will immediately notify all licensees.

Governor Hogan signed an Executive Order which includes limits on the number of people that can attend a social
gathering, among other events, to 250 people or less. Please act responsibly as the recommended social distance
between people is 6-8 feet. Violations of an executive order may carry criminal penalties. Again, please act
responsibly and protect your staff and guests.

Please call us during business hours, if you have any questions or concerns.

Slncerely Yours, / /

Terence Sheppard

Director

Prince George's County

Board of License Commissioners

9200 Basil Court, Room 420, Largo, Maryland 20774
(301) 583-9980



